
This is from the meeting with  Supervisor Joe Centeno Feb. 15, 2006 

  

Sent to him Tues. 2/14/06   from Dianne Meester  cc Ron Cortez 

  

Subject Troesch Status 

  

Supervisor Centeno, Ron asked me to let you know the current status of the Troesch 
project.  

  

Status.  P&D received a Revised Administrative Draft EIR on January 5th and the County 
(P&D, other departments and county counsel) will be reviewing it internally through the 
end of February. By mid-March, we hope to have a public review draft ready and out for 
the required 45-day public review period.  The review period will run to the end of April.  
We must then respond to public comments and prepare a Final EIR sometime in May or 
June , depending on the extent of public comments and responsiveness of our consultant.  

Then the project will be heard by the Planning Commission . 

  

This project is receiving a lot of public scrutiny, both  from citizens of our County and 
those of Ventura County.  

  

Let me know if you have any questions or need more information.  Thank you 

 


